
-----Original Message----- 
From: Doyle Estes [mailto:doyle@esteslawfirm.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2007 9:40 AM 
To: 'Elkins Marcia' 
Cc: Douglas Hamilton; Jim Scull 
Subject: planning commission meeting  

On behalf of the applicant I request a two week delay of the continued hearing on our application 
for a tax increment district.  Please confirm receipt of this request, and if it is acceptable. 
  
Thanks for your considerations. 
 

07TI016 / 07TI017


